
 

We worked with Unistruct Building P/L on the renovation of our house in the Inner West. It 

was a significant addition, with the new build and renovation of the old house taking close to 

10 months to complete. 

 
Throughout that time, we always found Stuart and his team to be professional, trustworthy 

and a pleasure to deal with. They were prompt, demonstrated high quality workmanship 

and always kept a clean and tidy site even though the site had minimal access and parking 

restrictions. 

 
While our schedule was disrupted at demolition a little due to weather and then again by the 

supply of some “hard to find” materials, the project ran pretty much to the agreed milestone 

schedule and budget. Stuart met with us on a regular weekly basis throughout the build and 

provided us with sound building advice and direction. This assisted us greatly with the many 

decisions we were required to make throughout the process. 

 
Over the life of the project, nothing ever seemed to be too much of a problem for the Team. 

They were always happy to adapt to any changes or solve the inevitable problems that 

occurred. Stuart’s significant project management experience was an asset in this respect, 

making the process as stress free for us as possible. The Unistruct team were also very 

accommodating after the build, assisting us with any issues that arose or providing us with 

assistance/advice when we required it. This has been much appreciated. 

 
We continue to be thrilled with the result and love living in our newly renovated home! 

Unistruct is highly recommended,and we would not hesitate to refer their services to any 

of our friends or family. 

 

Kate & Greg Copeland 


